
Feedback on Accessibility Services 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [University Accessibility Office] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Feedback on Accessibility Services 

Dear [Accessibility Office/Specific Person's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback regarding the accessibility 

services I have utilized during my time at [University Name]. 

Firstly, I would like to commend the staff for their dedication and responsiveness. The 

accommodations provided, such as [specific services or tools used], have significantly enhanced 

my academic experience. I appreciate the attention to detail and the effort made to ensure that all 

students have equal opportunities to succeed. 

However, I do have a few suggestions for improvement. I believe that [insert specific 

suggestions or areas needing improvement], could further enhance the accessibility services 

offered. Implementing these changes could greatly benefit not only myself but also many other 

students facing similar challenges. 

Thank you for your ongoing commitment to inclusivity and accessibility. I look forward to 

seeing continued improvements in the services provided. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Student ID] 

[Your Contact Information] 


